
  

 

 

 
 

FTSE NAREIT US Real Estate Index Series 
Ground Rule Changes 

08 June 2015 

FTSE Russell and the National Association of Real Estate Investment Trusts® announced today changes 

to the FTSE NAREIT U.S. Real Estate Index classification structure and Ground Rules. The changes are 

intended to ensure that the Index continues to accurately represent the stock exchange-listed REIT 

industry in the United States and, thereby, provide all market participants relevant and timely 

benchmarks for analysis, capital allocation and investment management.  

 

The changes announced today are the result of discussions with the FTSE NAREIT U.S. Real Estate Index 

Advisory Committee, a public Consultation with interested parties, including members of the investment 

community, and a formal evaluation by NAREIT and FTSE Russell of all comments and suggestions 

submitted during the review.  

 

Changes to the Index classification structure and the Ground Rules will take effect on December 21, 

2015. 
 

For details of these changes click here.  
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